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I am writing to express my strong opposition to any attempt to remove mail-in voting 

in Oregon. Our state has long supported accessible, secure elections, ensuring that 

every single eligible voter has the opportunity to make their voice heard. Mail-in 

voting works. It increases voter turnout, builds trust in our democracy, and has no 

reputable evidence of widespread fraud. An introductory bill to repeal this already 

popular and proven process would undermine the will of Oregonians. It would be a 

blatant suppression of voters. 

 

Please vote NO on this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Murphy Altunel 


